AT&T GigaPower
Dear Resident,
AT&T is excited to announce that we are bringing AT&T GigaPower to this area!

Construction is expected to begin with 30 days and will be completed within 4 weeks from the start
date. Once done, some additional back office work is necessary to ultimately enable service to your
area.

Please be aware that we will be digging and upgrading facilities in your neighborhood. Damage
caused by this work will be repaired in a timely manner. If you have any questions, please contact us
at (855) 520-5042.

To help us make this process go smoothly, please:

e Leave any gates on your property unlocked
e Make sure your yard is free of obstructions
e Keep any unattended pets indoors

Visit att.com/gigapower for more information



